
Manufacturing Day
October 6th, 2023

Bay College is having a Manufacturing Day for 9th grade
students at their West Campus on Friday, October 6th.
The purpose of this event is to proactively educate
students and the community about local skilled trades
and technical career opportunities.

Students will take the bus from IMHS to Bay’s West
Campus. Students need to grab their lunch and then head
to the bus by 12:00 in order for the bus to depart by
12:15. Expected return to campus is 2:35. Students report
back to class.

If you would like your child to opt out of this event,
please sign below and return to the front office.

Student Name: __________________________________
Parent Signature: ________________________________


